
From: M.Patterson@ieee.org
Subject: RevCom - Preliminary Comments - P802.16 (C/LM)

Date: 11 March 2009 3:01:08 PM PDT (CA)
To: "Roger B.Marks" <r.b.marks@ieee.org>

11 March 2009 

Roger B. Marks 
WiMAX Forum 

cc:   Paul Nikolich, C/LM Chair 
         Michael Kipness, Program Manager 
         Kim Breitfelder, Manager -- Standards Editing and Production 
                  
RE: REVISION P816 (C/LM) Standard for Local and Metropolitan Area Networks - Part 16: Air Interface for Broadband Wireless Access Systems 

Dear Roger, 

I  have circulated your submittal to the members of RevCom for review and determination of compliance with the procedures as stated in the IEEE-SA Standards
Board Operations Manual. 

Preliminary dispositions of the individual members of the Standards Review Committee received TO DATE are listed below, along with a committee roster so you
can directly contact any member whose comment requires a reply.  Please contact RevCom members, CCing me, by 16 March 2009 to allow time to resolve issues
prior to the 18 March 2009 RevCom meeting. 

Please bear in mind that these comments are provided by individual members. The formal recommendation from the committee will occur at the 18 March 2009
RevCom meeting. 
 
Additional comments received prior to the meeting that require your reply will be forwarded to you. 
 
Sincerely,   

Moira Patterson
Administrator, Governance; IEEE-SA
445 Hoes Lane
Piscataway, N
Email: m.patterson@ieee.org 

RevCom Roster 

 

Phillip Barber        Recuse 

John Barr 

IEEE 802.16-09/0021

mailto:m.patterson@ieee.org
mailto:pbarber@huawei.com
mailto:barr@ieee.org
mailto:vhberman@ieee.org
mailto:ted.burse@powellind.com
mailto:joatmon@computer.org
mailto:wael.diab@gmail.com
mailto:andro1@aol.com
mailto:adg@ieee.org
mailto:john.kulick@siemens.com
mailto:david_law@ieee.org
mailto:gparsons@nortel.com
mailto:jrosdahl@ieee.org
mailto:samuels@microsol.com
mailto:h.wolfman@ieee.org


Victor Berman         

Ted Burse        Disapprove; The date of PAR approval is after January 1, 2007, therefore the scope and purpose of the Draft must be identical to the PARʼs scope
and purpose. The second paragraph of the purpose cited in the draft does not appear in the approved PAR. 

Clint Chaplin        APPROVE 

Wael Diab         

Andy Drozd         

Alex Gelman        APPROVE 

John Kulick        - 

David Law         [1] Subclause 4.2.3.2 'Review of draft standards' of the IEEE-SA Standards Board Operations Manual states 'Scope and Purpose of Document. For
new and revision projects, the scope and purpose of the draft document submitted to RevCom shall match the scope and purpose stated in the approved PAR.'.
The purpose in the draft does not match that in the approved PAR as the draft contains an additional paragraph that reads 'In addition, the purpose of this standard
is to provide conformant equipment with procedures and services to enable interoperable and efficient management of network resources, mobility, and spectrum,
and to standardize management plane behavior in 802.16 fixed and mobile devices.'. 

Glenn Parsons        - 

Jon Rosdahl 

Sam Sciacca        Disapprove; -Purpose in Draft differs from PAR.
-Moving citations from references to bibliography would seem to be a substantive change.  I  agree with the commenter that a recirc is needed. 

Howard Wolfman 

Editorial        (Turner) The purpose  in the draft does not match the purpose in the approved PAR.


